
Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager 
Shuttle Express – C-975 
800 SW 16th Street 
Renton, WA 98057 
September 16, 2013 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 

RE: Transmittal of substitute pages for Docket TC-131269 

Dear Mr. King: 
 
Shuttle Express is submitting the attached “Substitute Page 8-9 TARIFF No 10” to replace the 
current versions on record with the WUTC records center in Docket TC-131269.  We ask that 
the commission allow these substitute pages to act in lieu of the originals for the suspended filing 
at the agreement and recommendation of WUTC Staff. 

This replacement tariff pages make the following changes: 

1. Adjustment of effective date to August 31, 2013 per request dated July 19, 2013 

2. Adjustments to fares on Original Page 8 and Original Page 9 based on Staff review and 
recommendation 

No changes other than those listed above have been made to the originally filed documents. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this 
request from the Commission. 

Respectfully, 

Wesley A. Marks 
Accounting Manager 
 


